
May, 1980 
 
Dear Prof. Ferrater,  
 
It was nice to see you in Toronto and to have a chance to talk –converse- that is. I will 
be in the Boston area next year. Please do call if you are passing thru Cambridge.  
 
As ever, 
 
[Signatura]  
 
 
Prof. J. Ferrater Mora 
Chetwaynd Apts 806 
Rosemount, Pa. 
19010 


